
 
 
 
Update Bulletin #5, 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Hope your summer is going well, it’s hard to believe that we are into the third week of July.  
 
Huge Furniture Delivery at SAA 
Between July 16 and 18 CDI Furniture unloaded three trailers that had furniture and equipment 
for the school. During the remainder of this week and next week a large crew will be working 
on assembling furniture and delivering it to rooms. They estimate it will take them about two 
weeks to assemble and set up all the furniture. It’s really exciting to see the furniture fill the 
spaces!  We also accepted delivery of Physical Education equipment, gymnasium bleachers, art 
supplies, kindergarten resources, music risers, portable staging, sewing machines, 3D Printers 
and a host of other resources and equipment.  
 
Construction Update 
The school is on the last phase of final preparation for public occupancy. Glass doors have been 
installed in the Learning Commons and Chapel. Final paving in front of the school will be 
completed by the end of the week. Final touches and cleaning in the building are ongoing. The 
guys are working very hard as they know that you would like to see the building. We will let you 
know as soon as we can when you will be able to visit. 
 
Playground Update 
On Monday we will have our first construction meeting for the playground. As long as the 
weather cooperates and things go smoothly we are still on track to have at least one play area 
completed for the start of the school year. Keep your fingers crossed. 
 
Wishing you an enjoyable and relaxing remainder of July. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Lamer   Lisa Kleparchuk 


